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Monday 
 

Normal day 

Tuesday Normal day 
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Drop in for KS2 

Thursday 

 Y5 and Y6 residential trip installment 

due 

Friday 

Normal Day 

Great Barford C of E Primary  

   Academy  

Stars of the week 

 
Owls:  Harry & Sofia  

Puffins:  Tiano & Noah  
Woodpeckers:   Harrison & Lexie 

Swans:  Ethan & Gracie  
Kestrels: Emma & Harry Mc   

Falcons:  Sofia & Matilda 
Hawks:   Olivia, Matthew 

Kites:  Grace 
 .  

Autumn term — 2018 Friday  9th November 2018 

 
 
 

Robins:  Henry L 
Doves: Corey W 

Owls:   Ria 
Puffins:  Dylan  

Woodpeckers: Lola 
Swans:  Lewis  

Kestrels:  Verity 
Hawks:  Cade 
Kites:  Ethan  

Falcons:  Sam S 

Bishop Richard’s Visit 
On Wednesday, the Bishop of Bedfordshire visited 
the school.  He enjoyed a tour of the school and then 
joined us for a school assembly in which we shared 
the journey that we had been on so far in converting 
to an academy, a primary school and becoming a 
church school.  He then blessed and dedicated our 
school as we begin our journey of being a Church of 
England primary school.  We were joined by the 
school governors, members of the MAT board, and 
the new vicar Rev.  Graham Buckle and his wife 
Davina. 

Winter Fayre &KS2 Disco 
Our annual Winter Fayre will be 
taking place on Saturday 24th     
November, 11-2pm in school. 

We are looking forward to seeing 
as many people as possible. 
The back playground will be     
available for visitors parking.   

KS2 on Friday 16th November 

I would like to thank the vast majority of our community for parking 

avoiding double yellow and zig zag lines and with respect to local 

residents and their property. 

Unfortunately at the end of the school day last Friday a member of 

the school staff suffered verbal abuse from someone who chose to 

park illegally. 

The safety and well being of our children and my staff is my prime 

concern. Anyone parking illegally will be asked to move. May I also 

remind anyone who feels that this does not apply to them that the 

Police do regularly patrol and issue tickets. 

Abusive behaviour will not be tolerated and appropriate action will 
be taken. 

Mrs Evans 

Thought for the week…. 
As well as being kind and showing 
compassion in what we do for oth-

er people, it is most often the 
things that we say, that people  

remember.  


